
April 15, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Byrne 

24 Kenmore Road 

Prenton 

Birkenhead 

Merseyside L43 3AS 

GREAT BRITAIN 

 

Dear Mr. Byrne: 

 

As I stated in my e-mail message to you on April 15, 1996, enclosed please find an ARRB 

information packet. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


